
 
Monday 15 March 2010 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

Annual Scientific Meeting 27 May 2010 

We are pleased to announce that booking forms are now available for the Annual 
Scientific Meeting, Annual General Meeting and Dinner.  Please click here for the 
programme and booking details. 

We hope you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you there. 

  

back to top 

 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 


